
 

 

PCL/SEC/24-25/062              27th November 2024 
 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,  
"Exchange Plaza" 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C-1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  
Mumbai – 400051 
 
NSE Scrip Code - PRECAM  

To, 
BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001  
 
 
BSE Scrip Code – 539636 

Subject: Revised Intimation of Audio recording of earnings call for Quarter ended 30th September 
2024 (Q2 FY25) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to our letter PCL/SEC/24-25/061 dated 26th November 2024 regarding confirmation 
of uploading of audio recording of earning call for the quarter ended 30th September 2024 held on 
Monday, 25th November 2024 wherein due to technical difficulties the link is not directing to the 
appropriate earning call recording which is now been corrected and is been uploaded on the website 
of the Company at www.pclindia.in. 
 
You are requested to take the same on record.   

Thanking you, 

For Precision Camshafts Limited 
 
 
________________ 
Tanmay M. Pethkar 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Mem. No: A53618 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://pclindia.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/Audio-Recording-of-Earning-Call-Q2.mp3
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